
07/01/2020 

MRS Jeanette Grellinger 
64 Cooyong Rd ST 
Terrey Hills NSW 2084 
jeanette.grellinger@hotmail.com 

RE: DA2019/1340 - 100 / 0 Meatworks Avenue OXFORD FALLS NSW 2100

Hi, I am against all the applications due to increase on traffic, less living room for wildlife. Due 
to the recent fire desisted our native wildlife suffers even more then before and needs all the 
space and protection it can get. Such a development like this application will bring more traffic, 
more noise more space taken up by the development and lost for the native wildlife and trees 
which will need to be removed for this submission. Oxford falls Al’s school and family suburb 
doesn’t deserve to be overdeveloped. The fraught with water problem adds another factor for 
this development not to go forward! I am against it . 
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